
Our Giving Table 
Giving a helping hand to the Food Shelf 

 In Memory of Jan Gulick  
 

 

 

JANUARY 7TH   and 14th  
 

 

THANK YOU FOR ANY GIFTS OF PERSONAL ITEMS: 
         

 SOAPS         RAZORS       DEODORANTS 

                    
 

 

                                  
TAMPONS & PADS 

 

                       
 

THEN ~ JANUARY 21ST and 28th    

For the Clothes Closet    

 

TWO UNDIES SUNDAYS!!! 

 
 

ALL SIZES ~ MEN, WOMEN, TEENS & KIDS 
 

 
 

YOUR OUTREACH DEPARTMENT, 

GRACIOUSLY THANKS YOU! 


